Summary
We believe the H1 Risk Assessment is not applicable for the crude oil removal process at GoGH for the following reasons:
· it is a small scale operation (as opposed to a refinery with a flare etc)  
· there are no point source emissions to air or water, only a fugitive emission from a carbon filter unit to remove any potential H2S in the oil tank vent, however the level of H2S is expected to be low and the project is only a short term one
· the diesel generator is less than 1MW

We believe the risk assessment for  SR2015 No 2, (https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/sr2015-no-2-storage-and-handling-of-crude-oil) is more appropriate and we have used this  accordingly. 
Please note we have left Parameters 1-6 on the Risk Assessment, despite them not being applicable in this case. 



